
Notes for Professors 

Classes scheduled from July 13rd to August 8th 
Location: Second Floor, New Otani Chang Fu Gong (26 Jianguomen 
Outer St, JianWai DaJie, Chaoyang Qu, Beijing) 
Contact: 18611113812 (Victoria Wang) 
     We will provide you with local cellphone card (number), and we 
highly suggest you could be using this on your own cellphone. 
Meanwhile, we encourage you to register Chinese social software (e.g. 
WeChat) with this cellphone number, and get in touch with students and 
faculties more conveniently. Moreover, we will provide you with an 
additional cellphone in case you need to keep your own card activated.  
     Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any medical or 
emergency issue, as well as suggestion or concern. Thank you for your 
cooperations. 
     *Reminder: the amount of network data on China’s cellphone plan is 
relatively limited, please pay and charge more data once you use out the 
original plan.  

Kindly Reminder 

Dear professors, parents, and the pupils of special A, 

     For the safety of all professors as well as the rights and interests of 
the parents and pupils, Special A Ivy League Summer School prohibits 
any form of private contact and communication between professors and 
parents/pupils. If any accident or financial dispute occurs as a result of 
the contact, the litigant will take full responsibility for the matter. Thank 
you for your cooperations. 


